
We are looking for people to join our advisory group who:

Are of ethnic minority and live in Greater Manchester
Have recently been pregnant or had a baby in the last 2
years
Have used the ambulance service for a pregnancy
related emergency

We will meet regularly over the next 18 months, a mixture of
in person and online meetings. We will offer you £25 per
hour to thank you for your time, as a voucher.

For more information please email anam.elahi@liverpool.ac.uk

Are you a women of ethnic minority who has recently
been pregnant or given birth in the last 2 years


